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Gun Club

To all users of Cambridge Gun Club Rifle Range,

There has been continued debate with range users on the use of muzzle breaks on the 100-
yard range. We are implementing a new protocol with the goal that both muzzle break and

non-muzzle break shooters can enjoy their time on the range.

As from Wednesday 14th August, we will be introducing a limited detail at 10:00am-11:30am
on all shooting days, (Wednesday through Sunday), where NO MUZZLE BREAKS OVER .223
CALIBRE, will be allowed. All details after the 10am detail will be mixed sessions, where larger

calibre muzzle breaks may be used.

The normal notification (putting MB at the end of your name, on the booking calendar) will still
be required if you intend to use any muzzle break on ALL details, (including 10am bookings
where calibres .223 & below, may use muzzle brakes) so we can try to separate MB users from

non MB users to ensure shooter safety and comfort.

We hope that this will be a solution to provide those who wish to have a more peaceful
shooting environment a period where this can be achieved, whilst also allowing

competition /long distance shooters the continued availability to use their muzzle breaks.

Please keep in mind - it is inevitable that we can never please everyone, however, we consider
this to be the fairest and simplest way, to hopefully accommodate all shooters. As change
often causes debate, I would ask for any questions on this matter to be directed to me

personally. You can reach me at the contact details at the footer of this letter, if necessary.

Your continued support to The Cambridge Gun Club is very much appreciated and we hope

this decision will be supported by all moving forward.

Best regards, as ever,

Mac McCarlie
RCO/Chief Safety Officer /NRA Instructor

T: 01353 649094

E: gunroom@cambridgegunclub.co.uk



